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September 10, 2021 

 

 

Villagio Senior Living of Aurora  

Letter of Withdrawal  

 

 

Dear Aja Tibbs, 

 

On behalf of our previous client, Tyler Gable of Blackwood Development LLC and the 

previous property owner, Justin Brown of Senior RE Choice Aurora LLC, we would like to 

formally withdraw the plans and proposed development for the project known as Villagio 

Senior Living of Aurora.  The project was designed for the currently vacant undeveloped 

property a 7399 S Addison Court in Aurora, CO and was dissolved by ownership back in 

March of 2018.   

 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 
 

Hord | Coplan | Macht 

Brandon Rutledge 

Project Manager 

 

cc: Dan Kessler, Principal, HCM 

 Walter Armer, Managing Partner, Wood Partners 

 

 

 

  


